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Any bill that would limit or prohibit the showing sale or development of animal 

husbandry is a direct attack on the welfare and wellbeing of animals and farmers. 

The best cared for animals are those raised by families who are actively involved 

farmers who show their animals in 4H and Rodeos. Any bill that would limit this is a 

direct sign of the ignorance of city dwelling individuals that have no clue about 

farming and only look at the support of corporate farming as a reasonable source of 

food stuff.  

The other sect that supports bills like this are the arrogant, militant vegans who are 

fine with the slaughter of millions of small rodents, snakes, rabbits, and wildlife in the 

fields where their food is grown as long as they can sanctimoniously declare others 

as cruel and inhumane. This bill should be struck down and the farmers should be 

protected from the ignorance of the government officials who cluelessly support bills 

of this nature. 


